
WHEN:  1ST AND 3RD TUESDAY OF EVERY MONTH
STARTING SEPTEMBER 5TH, 1:30-2:30PM 

 
WHERE:  WEATHER PERMITTING, UNDER THE TREE ON

THE EAST LAWN; INSIDE LOCATION IF WEATHER IS POOR
 

WHO:  ANY PARENT WHO IS LOOKING FOR CONNECTION,
SUPPORT OR COMMUNITY 

 

For questions, comments or more information, please contact 

Lorin Terrell- loringterrell@gmail.com
 

 

“The mark of a wild heart is living outside the
paradox of love in our lives. It’s the ability to be

both tough and tender, excited and scared, brave
and afraid...it’s showing up in our vulnerability and

our courage, being both fierce and kind.” 
- Brene Brown

Wild Hearts
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